
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 14, 2024  

President’s Report 

 

 

This year has just flown by. I can’t believe we are halfway through November! It has been hectic 

this year as I know many of you can relate.  

 

Especially during this month, I like to take a moment each day to remind myself of something I 

am truly thankful for. It can change the entire course of your day if you take a moment each 

morning to reflect on this. I know for me it has helped me get through some tough times. I would 

like to encourage you to do the same. We all have something to be thankful for. I think we can 

all say we are thankful for our four legged kids that comfort us or just bring a smile to our face 

on a rough day. That awesome personality that our Poms have is always something to be 

thankful for! They keep us on our toes! 

 

With this being the season of Thanksgiving, I would also like to challenge each of you to find an 

opportunity to “give”. It doesn’t have to be monetary gifting, it could be giving of your time to 

help someone with a challenging delivery, watching a dog, helping with a groom. It could be 

paying it forward while in line at a fast food drive thru or in a restaurant. Whatever you can do to 

help someone else have a good day. You might be the one good thing that happened to them that 

day. 

 

I hope and pray that each and every one of you have a very blessed Thanksgiving with your 

family and friends. If you are showing that weekend, enjoy and best of luck! 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Cathy M. Driggers   

 

President, American Pomeranian Club ~ President, Sunshine State Pomeranian Club 

AKC Delegate ~ 1st Vice President, FAKC ~ AKC Judge # 112496 

Phone: 386.846.7175 | E-mail: cathy@nottinghampoms.com 
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